
Caderas Martin has chosen Nice 
for the opening of its first office in 
the region and has entrusted the 
responsibility to Vincent Pastur.

Laurent Dantan, General Manager  
of Caderas Martin, tells us more...



You announced plans to establish  
a regional presence with an initial office 
opening in Nice. How many other offices  

is the company looking to open  
and within which timeframe?

Opening an office in Nice is only the first step.  
On the strength of this experience, we shall consider 

setting up offices in other regions. We will only 
proceed if we know that we can rely on a trusted 
colleague who is prepared to take on the role of 

Head of the Nice office and who shares the values 
of our firm. We are very pleased to be able to rely on 

Vincent Pastur for our first opening.

5 questions put to Laurent Dantan, 
General Manager of Caderas Martin



What criteria do you apply when  
selecting a location?

We will not necessarily be targeting very large 
cities, although Nice is the 5th largest, but rather  
we will take into account the network we have 
in place locally and naturally the quality of the 

economic fabric.



Does this mean your clients will have  
to change their contact persons  

and/or reference office on the basis  
of their geographical location ?

No, of course not ! Working with collaborative 
tools has enabled us to significantly improve our 

organisation. On the other hand, we do not rule out 
the possibility of specialising our regional offices in 

a given activity and/or sector.



You mentioned that your intention is to base 
your IT Department at this new location.  

Will this mean that only employees working 
in this department will be present in the 

new office? 
Vincent assumes this position with the dual role 

of Senior Manager in charge of the IT Department 
and Head of the Nice office. However, not all the 
staff in this department will be located in Nice.

We will make it easier for them to move from one 
location to another in order to remain effective 
in the mission entrusted to them. Vincent will 

manage the planning, organisation, and follow-up 
of the IT missions from the Nice office.



Just a few words now about Vincent Pastur 
and the IT Department?

We are delighted to have Vincent back on board. He 
already worked for the firm between January 2007 and 

October 2011, starting as a trainee and ending up as a 
project manager.

Extremely passionate about the contribution of artificial 
intelligence to the accounting and auditing professions, 

he was a driving force within our firm in identifying these 
techniques.

He then moved to Nice where he worked for one of our 
clients for a period of nine years. He was in charge of 

several IT projects.

Real-time monitoring for and with our clients 
(collaborative tools), automated reporting, performance 

indicators, data analysis, and security of information 
resources are all subjects we will be looking at in greater 

depth in this department.


